

Date 8/1/2024

Dr. Fatima Ahmed

Planning for the The Michigan Association of Orthodontics annual meeting is well underway. The meeting will be held Friday April 11, 2025 at The Henry Hotel in Dearborn, Mi. Dr. Maz Moshiri will be speaking on aligner mechanics and Dr. Ron Aronovich will speak on pain management to satisfy the State of Michigan pain CE requirement. CE credit will be provided for both doctors and staff.

The MAO is working closely with the AAO and the Michigan Board of Dentistry to monitor rule changes, and specialty rules and regulations on advertising to continue to protect our specialty and the public. Dr. John Monticello, our NAN liaison continues to be an integral part of our work at the state level. Our current president is Jashleen Bedi. Our incoming Michigan Component Director will be Dr. Brandon Shoukri as I conclude my final term. It has been an honor to serve as your component director. Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Respectfully submitted,

Fatima Ahmed DMS, MS Michigan Component Director

> The Great Lakes Association of Orthodontists 400 W. Wilson Bridge Road, Suite 120 Worthington, Ohio 43085 (877) 274-6420 (ph), (614) 221-1989 (fax) | glao@assnoffices.com | www.glao.org/